
If you go to the link www.plannedparenthood.org
Click ABOUT US
Go to PRESS RELEASES on the left side of the screen
Scroll down to the article published on 10-1-10, open this article and you will see 
the following page which details the Partnership between UTPRC and the Gulf Coast 
Planned Parenthood affiliate. 
Now,  click the blue letters “Office of Adolescent Health”
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Upon clicking “Office of Adolescent Health” you will go to the U.S. Department of 
Health and Human Services website for Program Grants by State. 

http://www.hhs.gov/news/press/2010pres/09/teenpregnancy_statebystate.html
 By scrolling down to Texas you will see the grant money that the Planned 
Parenthood is talking about in this article that was distributed to UTPRC in the 
amount of $3,000,000.
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